

Student Feedback

by M. Greenfield

Student Feedback -What do you think of the Dal Gazette?

Letters

Dear Gazette:

Presently we are situated in the Grawood Lounge. We are faced with a dilemna. The Grawood closes at six o'clock. Why should we be interrupted? We spent all week STUDYING and are entitled to get WASTED on Friday night.

We must either go to some other drinking establishment or spend an hour and a half mellowing around the SUB. If we do leave to go somewhere else, chances are we may not find our way back to the Grawood? For sure, you don't want to lose our business, and we'd rather not move. Why can't the Grawood stay open on Friday nights at least during supper hours?

Yours in the interest of getting drunk, with deep seriousness FRUSTRATION Passion-Flower Trixie and Eartha Quake

P.S. If the Grawood stays open during supper hour, we won't even proposition the lovely young Male Students to buy us DRINKS.

John McLeod 11 B. Comm.

I always read it. Mostly good - sometimes a little



Cindy Court 11 Arts It's okay.





Larry Kemp Arts and Science

I think that they should have a few jokes. The odd cartoon, or something like that. Need captions for pictures.



Robert Steele

Dir. of Photography



Lut Fullah 11 Commerce

I think it's really nice. I read that article about the Vietnam Veterans, two interviews, it was a really nice way to do it.

Photo by Tom Mooney



Camera shy but comments anyway:

Bruce Paget

111 Arts

It's obvious the paper's struggling. It's only two or three people putting it together. It's a pretty good effort considering the volume of contributions. It's representative of the campus community - not too much going on, it doesn't participate doesn't care. The students here expect to be catered to, nobody wants to

pick up the loose ends, especially the younger students.

Sonya Melvin

111 Arts

I think it covers wide fields in depth.

Gail Grant

I really enjoy it. Its quite informative.

A time for all celebration

The term is almost over. exams and papers are due, and the Christmas Season is upon us. Soon everyone will be heading home to spend Christmas with their friends and families. The celebration of the Birth of Christ belongs within the context of community, friends, and family. We at Dalhousie live most of the year within the University Community and we make friends while we are here. These friends will not be near us when we celebrate Christmas on December 25th., when we have gone to our homes.

We are all members of the University Community and it is good and appropriate that we celebrate together, as members of this community, the Joy and the Peace which is proclamation of this Holy

The University Chaplains bid you join with us, to hear and to sing of the Birth of Christ. On the evening of December 10th. 8.00 p.m. we will all be gathering at St. Andrew's United Church for a Service of Lessons and Carols. The Student Choir of the University of King's College and the Choir of St. Matthew's Anglican Church will lead us in the music for the Service. We hope that you will find time to join us.



cont'd from pg. 3

ities, plus a strong feeling as to the role and function of the Ombudsman's office, will certainly lend itself to the office.

This years' Ombudsman, Bill Pieschel, a fourth year combined MBA - LLB student, and the former assistant Ombudsman, feels that the office for the coming year should be more effective in handling complaints than ever before. In the past the office has suffered from being relatively new and unknown, and not fully established in the University structure. This will hopefully be over come this year by advertising the presence and purpose of the office. It is hoped such advertisement will act to inform all members of the University Community (faculty, staff and students alike) that the office exists and is there to help them solve their problems.

Ombudsmen Pieschel and Broeren hope that such tactics, in the upcoming year will facilitate the changing needs and requirements of the University populace making the office a more efficient and efficacious problem-solving entity at the University. Credibility and integrity are essential for the successful operation of the office, with it being perceived as neither an appendage or aim of the administ-

ration or the student body, but rather as an impartial body established to help you.

The office is located on the third floor of the SUB and messages can be left at the Chaplain's Office or the SUB enquiry desk by calling 424-6583 or 424-2140.

cont'd from pg. 1

union executive. Catherine radio station. Dyke reported the progress Affairs Department, outlin-Scotia for after Christmas weekend. and a two day teach-in on the the Academic Affairs report ments or discussions. and fielded questions from aires for 'A' courses would departments. be sent out this week. Clements told council that is the stations requested to one new committee had been be allowed four commercial established this year, the minutes per hour. While Course Monitoring Commit- there are a number of tee, but he claimed that campus FM stations in students were not bringing Canada, none has been given their academic problems to the right to broadcast comhis office. Any complaints or mercials. suggestions should be for- If the commercials are warded to Bob Clements in rejected, the station says it is the Academic Affairs office prepared to modify its plans on the second floor of the to reduce costs.

Carleton to get FM ?

OTTAWA (CUP) - The Canadian Radio-Television Commission will decide in January whether or not Carleton University will be allowed to operate a student owned and controlled FM

If approved, the station of this years Community will broadcast a mix of progressive rock, jazz and ing the activities to date and classical music over a 50 mile her proposals for the upcom- radius for 98 hours a week. It ing months. Ms. Dyke has would broadcast between 4 planned a series of lectures p.m. and 2 a.m. weekdays on development in Nova and 24 hours a day on the

Community groups would 3rd World. Bob Clements also be allowed access to the and John D'Orsay presented station to present announce-

Financing for the project the floor. D'Orsay told has come from a \$115,000 council that no date had been loan from the university, a set for publication of the \$30,000 student grant and anti-calender but that the \$10,000 from users' fees course evaluation question- charged to some university

A problem that might arise